
From: Plancom
To: Rachael Markle; Steve Szafran; Easton Craft; David Maul; William Montero; Paul Cohen; Lisa Basher; Jack Malek;

 Laura Mork; Miranda Redinger; Julie Ainsworth-Taylor; Susan Chang; Donna M. Moss
Subject: FW: Backyard camping
Date: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 11:26:45 AM

------------------------------------------- 
From: Albert Amman[SMTP:ALBERT_AMMAN@HOTMAIL.COM] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 11:26:39 AM 
To: Plancom 
Subject: Backyard camping 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

Dear Shoreline Planning Commission
The majority of home owners in Shoreline do NOT want backyard camping.  Homeless people
 do not belong outside in tents battling the elements.  They need a real roof over the heads
 and to be close to services to help them get back on their feet.  Changing the zoning laws to
 appease a few well-intentioned (although misguided) residents and anger the majority of
 other residents does not make sense.
As a home owner in Richmond Beach I urge you to follow the wishes of the majority of
 shoreline home owners and vote this down.
Thanks,
Albert Amman
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